BRUCE M. AVEY, JR.

CERTIFIED PUBLIC ACCOUNTANT

May 16, 2022
To the Board of Directors of Glenwood Forest HOA

We have reconciled the bank accounts for Glenwood Forest through the period ending
December 31, 2021. We have found no discrepancies between the bank balance and the
balance per quickbooks during the period ending December 31, 2021.

Thank you
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Stephanie Clarke CPA

1318 Winchester Avenue = Martinsburg, WV 25401
Phone (304) 263-8918 mFax (888) 711-0140

The CPA. Never Underestimate The Value.”




